UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY

LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY 40506

CENTENNIAL 1865-1965

(COOPERATIVE EXTENSION SERVICE SEMI-CENTENNIAL, 1914-1964)

COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE AND HOME ECONOMICS
RESIDENT INSTRUCTION
AGRICULTURAL EXPERIMENT STATION
COOPERATIVE EXTENSION SERVICE

February 16, 1965

Mr. Thomas P. Lewis Assistant to the President University of Kentucky

Dear Mr. Lewis:

This is follow-up of your earlier letter in which were enclosed Job Descriptions for the Extension Staff. As you are no doubt aware the original title series recommendations were submitted last spring. Since that time we have significantly modified our operational organization and as a result have modified your proposal to be more applicable for planned organization.

It is my understanding that titles for faculty members other than those doing research and teaching are still under consideration and that perhaps all teaching staff will carry the "Professor" title in public contacts and the prefix or suffix would be used only within the University. If this policy is adopted for the non-research part of our teaching staff, I would urge that we drop the word "Extension" from the public title of this group even though it could be retained in University records.

Dr. Schneider has been working with this material and I suggest you discuss any questions you may have regarding these proposals with him.

Sincerely,

illiam A. / ea

Dean and Directo

WAS/m